
From: Becky Jenkins
To: Sen Dembrow; Sen Olsen; Sen Prozanski; Sen Roblan; Sen Baertschiger; SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 197 (Relating to Dairy Air Contaminants)
Date: Thursday, March 09, 2017 12:32:00 PM

Dear Representatives of Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

I am writing to you today in a personal capacity, as a Law graduate whose scholarship
specializes in environmental justice and animal law. I urge you all to support this much needed
bill to enhance regulation of Dairy CAFO's. The impacts that these "farms" have on the air
quality, water quality, and the communities and workers living in proximity to these
operations is huge. I could attach hundreds of research papers outlining the various harms of
these operations, but I will limit myself to attaching one document which touches on most of
the big issues. 

I trust that you will make the right decision for your constituent's health and their environment
for future generations of Oregonians. Thank you for your public service. 

Warmly, 

Rebecca Jenkins, LL.B., LL.M. 
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